
 

 

  

  

  

  

 

  

Secretary of State Benson to speak 
at Virtual Luncheon  

on Monday, September 21, 2020  
12:00 noon 

 

 

 

 

Please save the date, Monday, 
September 21, 2020, and you'll 
receive information on how to 
make your reservation soon. 
The Secretary of State will speak 
and answer questions followed 
by two city clerks. All will discuss 
the upcoming November 3rd 
election.   

 

 

  

 


